
New Milford Touchdown Club

July  2022

Dear Friend,

I am writing on behalf of the New Milford Touchdown Club, which is a 501c (3) tax exempt status nonprofit charitable

organization and registered as such with the State of New Jersey.  We are formed by a group of parents who raise

funds to help defray some of the costs for the New Milford High School Football Team and Cheerleaders.

These are uncertain times, but as a community, we are all in this together. We want our local businesses to thrive

and we have always done our best to ensure that your businesses are at the top of our list. Local First!

At this time we humbly ask for any donations you can contribute to the 2022 season. Every dollar of your

tax-deductible donation goes directly to helping the New Milford High School football players and cheerleaders.

Last year, with the help of our sponsors, we were able to provide items with expenses beyond what the athletic
department could provide: player training costs, cheer camp, four (4) scholarships to graduating football and cheer
seniors, weekly dinners, our annual end of season Awards Dinner, and a sports videographer..

This season with your help we will be able to provide the same, if not more. Please review the levels of sponsorships
below and return the form with your donation.

Gold Sponsor - $300.00 or more; an individual banner that will be displayed at the High School field, yearly calendar
which will be displayed in store windows throughout the New Milford area and neighboring towns, your company
announced at all home games, acknowledgement of your company in our year-end awards program and on our
website and social media pages, and a link to your website

Silver Sponsor - $200.00; company name on our website and social media pages with link to your website and on
our yearly calendar

Bronze Sponsor - $100.00; company name on our website and social media pages

A letter with our Tax ID number will be submitted on receipt of your donation.

Now you can pay your sponsorship by credit card, bank account or scan QR
***Please go to the link below***

https://app.autobooks.co/pay/new-milford-touchdown-club-inc

If you have any additional questions, please contact us via email at
newmilfordtdc@gmail.com Please return on or before Aug 31st , 2022

Don’t forget to join the New Milford Touchdown Club on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram!

Thank you in advance for your generous donation.

Sincerely,
Tracy Willis (201) 575-1504, Sponsorship Chairperson, NMTDC

Please make check payable to New Milford Touchdown Club and mail to PO Box 156, New Milford, NJ 07646

Name : ______________________________________________________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________

Phone Number: ________________________________  E-mail: __________________________________

Level of Sponsorship: ___________________________________________________________________

https://app.autobooks.co/pay/new-milford-touchdown-club-inc
mailto:newmilfordtdc@gmail.com

